
We're Back!

 



    

        

            

            November 2, 2020 - Shortly after COVID 19 began, here at ACCESS we put our newsletter on hold. While we
have continued to publish articles on our website over the past few months, we haven't sent out a single newsletter. That
is, until today. 

            In this letter, we're sending your some of the articles that you may have missed over the past few months. Feel
free to browse through the site for others and leave any comments you may have. With a little luck, we'll be sending out
our monthly newsletter every month from now on.

            We hope you enjoy these!
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